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In February, the Toronto, Montreal, and Vancouver churches in Canada, the second largest nation in 
North America, conducted weekly Principle training courses with the aim of achieving church growth in 
2023, following the policy of the International Headquarters. The purpose of the training is to provide 
continuous Unification Principle education to cater to the needs of new witnessed members. 
 
Three young adults from the Vancouver church were particularly moved by the Unification Principle, and 
they attended the training sessions for three consecutive weeks. They also announced their plans to visit 
Korea in May to participate in the victorious dedication of Cheon Won Gung Cheon Il Guk Temple. They 
expressed their desire to attend the 40-day training at HJ CheonBo Heaven and Earth Training Center 
during that period. 
 
As a result, the Canadian church is undergoing a transformation day by day through the Principle 
Programme. FFWPU Canada will continue to support the ongoing work of the Divine Principle lectures 
to accelerate outreach efforts. 
 
 
 


